

Message from Her Majesty the Queen, the Society's Patron



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Please convey my warm thanks to the Fellows, Members,
Associates and Student Members of the Chartered Society of
Physiotherapy for their loyal greetings, sent on the occasion of their
Annual General Meeting which is being held online today.

As your Patron, I was interested to learn of the role played by

your Members during the COVID-19 pandemic and to be reminded that this year marks One Hundred Years since the granting of a Royal Charter to the Society.

I send my best wishes to you all for a most memorable and enjoyable virtual gathering.

ELIZABETH R.